
 

Statement of the Missouri Catholic Conference on 
Acceptance of Amendment 3 (Constitutional Right to 

Abortion) 
 
 
We are saddened that Missouri voters chose not to safeguard vulnerable women and 
children by voting for Amendment 3. However, this result is not the end of our work. The 
Catholic Church in Missouri will continue to advocate for policies that uphold the dignity 
of all human life, protect the vulnerable, and provide support for those in need.  
 
We reaffirm our commitment to walking with mothers and fathers facing unforeseen 
pregnancies, along with parents facing hardship in their pregnancies. For those women 
and men who have been wounded by abortion, the Church will continue to provide true 
hope and healing. 
 
We are grateful to the Catholic faithful, clergy, and all people of good will who worked 
tirelessly during this campaign to uphold the dignity of life and defend our state’s most 
vulnerable. They, along with us, remain committed to uphold and proclaim the inherent 
dignity of all. Let us continue to pray and work for a greater recognition of the gift of 
each and every human life in our society. 
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Most Reverend Edward M. Rice 
Bishop of Springfield-Cape Girardeau 

 


